
 

COVID-19 POLICY for Art Trails 2021 

Sonoma County Art Trails Statement to Artists 

• Sonoma County Art Trails’ success depends on a collective presentation of 
artwork in all studios presented in the Art Trails Collector’s Guide.  All artists 
will be expected to open their studios and show their artwork to 
interested visitors. 

• Sonoma County Art Trails and SebArts will comply with all County and State 
mandates for opening to the public. If there is a County or State mandate for a 
general shutdown, all artists will be informed immediately but otherwise we will 
continue to operate with current indoor masking and social distancing 
requirements. 

• An artist having difficulty in the opening their studio for either health or personal 
reasons will present a request to representatives of the ATSC and SebArts for 
consideration and review. The appropriate representatives will work with the 
artist for a mutually beneficial solution. Studios with limited opening will be 
listed on sonomacountyarttrails.org and online interactive maps, and the artist 
is expected to inform their own contacts. 

• The expectation for an artist receiving an exemption will be that the artist: 
o Have one piece of artwork in the Art Trails preview exhibition; 
o Show Artwork in front of their studio (this could be original artwork or 

reproductions); 
o Have a statement of apology for any inconvenience with reason for 

closure post at their studio; 
o Have information directing visitors to the online and physical Art Trails 

preview exhibit at SebArts; 
o List a phone number for making future studio visits appointments; and 
o (Strongly recommended) have a take-away such as a business card or 

postcard available at their studio. 

 

 


